
        Dates to Remember January 23: School Council Meeting 7pm
January 23-29: Final Exam Week
January 30: Professional Learning (No School)

January 31: Non Instructional Day (No School)
February 3: First Day of Semester 2 
February 17-21: Winter Break

Dear Lakers and Laker families,

As we wrap up the first semester, we’d like to thank our students for their hard work. Regularly scheduled classes concluded
yesterday, but our students are continuing to stay focused by attending tutorials and preparing for their final exams.

Today marks the first day of exam week. Please review the January Exam and Tutorial Schedules ensuring that you are aware
of the dates and times of your child’s final exam(s) and tutorials.

For students who require audio files for their assessments, please remind them to bring wired headphones to their final
exams. We recommend keeping a set of wired headphones in their locker for convenience.

The canteen will not be open during exam week. If your child will be at the school over noon hour, please have them pack a
lunch.

Course Change Requests for Second Semester
If your child needs to request a course change for the second semester, please have them contact the appropriate staff
member below:

Grade 9: Mr. Heppell – cheppell@cesd73.ca
Grade 10: Mr. Payne – jpayne@cesd73.ca
Grade 11: Ms. Donaghy – tdonaghy@cesd73.ca
Grade 12: Mr. Payne – jpayne@cesd73.ca

Please note that student passwords will be reset on February 1st. Students should have received their new passwords from
their first block teachers earlier this week. If they have not received them, please have them speak with their Block 1 teacher or
visit the office for assistance. Students will be unable to log in on January 31st (non-instructional day).

Our Lost and Found is filling up quickly! Please encourage your child to check the Lost and Found (located outside the gym)
for any missing items.

Tonight, we will hold our School Council meeting at 7:00 PM in Room 102. We welcome all families to join us and learn more
about happenings at HJ Cody.

Thank you for your continued support of your child’s success and our school community. Should you have any questions or
need further information, please don’t hesitate to reach out.

Yours in education,
Alex Lambert
Principal



Congratulations to our Senior Girls
Basketball team they are officially

ranked #2 in Alberta! 



Exam Schedule

Grade 9 Tutorial Schedule  



Grade 10 Tutorial Schedule  

Grade 11 Tutorial Schedule  



Grade 12 Tutorial Schedule  



A Year to

Remember

Get excited. Get inspired.

Get ready for grad pictures.

PrestigePhotography

You only graduate once,
your grad pictures matter.

As a part of the Lifetouch + Shutterfly family, Prestige Photography by Lifetouch
is excited to help you celebrate this once-in-a-lifetime event!

Stop 1
Review your photo session
options here and select

your favourite.

Step 2

Visit prestigeportraits.ca
to schedule the session that

is right for you.

Step 3
Come preparedl Be sure to
bring multiple outfi and
props to your session.

BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT:

HJ Cody School

Photo Dates: February 24th – March 5th, 2025

Location: Staff Room

Notes: Please come to your session 5 minutes prior to start time.

prestigeportraits.ca

If you have any questions regarding booking an appointment or what to expect please contact us:

780-437-2431



DONATIONS
NEEDED!

Our Creative Gems are

temporarily opening a gently
used clothing store and are

seeking donations

throughout the month of

February!

CRETIVE

GEMS

100

HJ CODY

Please contact Holly at

hschultz@cesd73.ca to

arrange any donation

drop-off. Thank you for

your support!



January is

Mentor Month!

January is National Mentoring Month, join us as we spotlight the impacts of

mentoring! Every young person needs and deserves access to mentoring

relationships to ensure their successful transition into adulthood.

Youth with a mentor are:

> 92% more likely to volunteer regularly in their communities.

>> 75% more likely to have held a leadership position in a club or sports team.

>> 22% more likely to have experienced a strong sense of belonging while growing up.

This January we'd like to invite you to help us celebrate the mentors we have in
our community. If you have been positively impacted by a mentor in our

community, use the QR code below to share your experience with us and your

mentor will be entered for the chance to win a prize

Sylvan Lake
HAL  MENTORING Mо

MA
T


